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New Year’s Resolution? Help the Community
With the 2020 just beginning, why not make it a 

resolution to be more active in your community? 
Become a Parish Guardian and help to be our eyes 

and ears by reporting issues spotted whilst out 
in the Parish, completing community litter picks, 
and monitoring speeds to keep our streets safe.

In Our CommunityIn Our Community
Community Events Council Events

Office Re-Opens: Thursday, 2nd of  January, 9:00am

Youth Counselling: Every Tuesday, 4pm-7pm at the 
Stantonbury Parish Council Offices. Please book through YiS 
directly

Job Club: Every Thursday, 1-3pm at the Stantonbury 
Parish Council Offices 

Main Meeting: Wednesday, 15th of  January, 7:30pm at 
the Stantonbury Parish Council Office

Bradville Litter Pick: Wednesday, 15th of  January, 
meeting at Stantonbury Parish Council Office at 9:30am

Police Community Support Officer Drop-In: 
Friday 17th January, 1pm-3pm at the Stantonbury Parish 
Council Offices

TVP Free Bike Marking: Saturday 18th January, 
11:00am-14:00 at the Roman Park Resident’s Club

Stantonbury Litter Pick: Wednesday, 29th of  January, 
meeting at Stantonbury Parish Council Office at 9:30am

If you would no longer like to receive 
this e-newsletter you can unsubscribe 

here.

Is there something you would like to 
see featured here or something we 

should change? Let us know at 
info@stantonburyparishcouncil.org.uk

Not want to see this? Follow Us! Thoughts and Comments?

Thames Valley Police and Us
We work closely with Thames Valley Police to keep our Parish 

a safe place to live, this year and every other.  
Thames Valley Police are running a Police Community Forum on 

January 3rd at 6pm in the Roman Park Resident’s Club. This is a chance 
to have your voice heard for policing matters and issues affecting your 

community. 
Together, we’re also holding a FREE Bike marking session at the Roman 
Park Residents Club from 11am-2pm on the 18th of  January. Come and 
protect your bike in case it is stolen and so it can then be traced back to 

you and returned if  found.



Looking Back and Facing Forward
-----
At the close of 2019, we wanted to recap where we’ve 
been in the past year and where we will be heading 
in 2020. 

We’ve put together a small review of some of our 
2019 highlights and things to watch out for come 
2020.

Stantonbury Parish Council would also like to wish 
all our residents a very Happy New Year!
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2019

A definite highlight 
of 2019 was all 
our events over 

half-terms and the 
summer!

 We had something 
for everyone, 

from sporty fun 
with Tennis and 
Basketball Skills 

and Football in the 
Park to MKPA 
afternoons and 

magic fun with the 
Great Gappo’s 
Circus Skills.

Our Picnic in the 
Park was also a 

family favourite with 
lively music for all 
ages and even a 

little sun! 

All of these events 
will return in 

2020.

Half Term and Summer Fun



2019

Community 
Support

Days In   
Days Out

This year we had 
three coach trips 

to Windsor Castle, 
Great Yarmouth, and 
Stratford Upon Avon. 
We also re-opened 

Bancroft Playpark and 
opened our brand new 

Skate Park.

We’ve also focused 
on looking after our 

community. We offered 
support through YiS 
youth counselling, Job 
Club, and our Charity 

Coffee Morning, as well 
as TVP drop-ins, litter 
picks, and work with 

MK Foodbank.

01908 604 700
info@mkyis.org.uk

           www.mkyis.org.uk

Affordable and confidential counselling for 
young people aged 11-21 who live, learn or work 

in Milton Keynes & Bletchley

c/o MK College, Chaffron Way Campus, Milton Keynes MK6 5LP
Registered Charity No.1120074 / Company Limited by Guarantee No. 06180098

S U P P O R T E D  B Y



2020

2020 Look out!

Parking Review
We use speed monitoring to keep 
our Parish a safe space to live in. 
Throughout 2020, our Guardians 
will be continuing this work. If you 
are interested, please contact us.

Speed Watch Scheme
We have put forward an initial 

proposal for parking control, which 
can be viewed here. If you have any 
comments please contact the office.

Neighbourhood Plan
The consultation on the proposed 
decision to retain the amended 
policies SNP 14, 16, & 17 is still 

available for comment until the 15th 
of January, 2020.

Spring Coach Trip

Our wonderful FREE event will 
return again! Keep an eye on our 
Facebook for the exact dates.

Over 65’s Christmas 
Party & Buffet

We will be heading to the Houses 
of Parliament in May for our Spring 

Trip!

Christmas Coach 
Trip

For 2020, our Christmas Coach 
Trip will be on the 9th of December, 

location to be confirmed!

Macmillan Coffee 
Morning

Come and join us on September 
25th for cake and coffee (or 

tea!) and help us raise money for 
Macmillan Cancer Support!

On the 20th of August there will be 
a coach trip to Wicksteed Theme 

Park!

Wickstead Park 
Coach Trip

As a nice trip out over the summer, 
we will be traveling to Mead Open 

Farm on the 13th of August!

Mead Open Farm 
Coach Trip

http://stantonbury-pc.org.uk/meetings/parking-proposal-review/
http://stantonbury-pc.org.uk/neighbourhood-plan/latest-update/
http://stantonbury-pc.org.uk/neighbourhood-plan/latest-update/

